
On The Air

Course Description

in this three hour course I will show you how to use podcast, radio, and tv interviews to 
promote your business and build your brand. Below please find an outline of what you will 
be learning. 

Part 01 Introduction 

Here, I spell out the course curriculum, explain why I am the perfect person to be 
teaching such a course, and give you some of the background about how this course came to 
be. 

Part 02 Why do  interviews. 

In this chapter I explain the benefits of using interviews on blogs, podcasts, and radio 
and tv shows. I explain about how even though there may be an audience of thousands it is 
an intimate chance to share your story one on one with the host while their loyal and 
attentive listeners follow along. I talk about how its free and convenient. And as a blind 
person it gives me an advantage for the same reason it gives any small business owner an 
advantage. And that is because you can reach so many people without leaving your home and 
battling the problems of transportation, lost time, or the accompanying expense. I also 
explain the differences between podcasts and online radio, network and satelite radio, and 
broadcast tv for the purposes of doing interviews. 

Part 03 Telling your story

In advertising people don't buy from companies or brands. They buy from people. And these 
people have to be someone they like, trust, and respect enough to do business with when 
the time is right. So, its important even critical to find out what your story is. You 
need to be clear on what your story is and become practiced at telling it. 

Part 04 How to find shows 

This is the part most people are looking forward to. In it I do tell you how to find 
shows. I include links to websites that I use on a regular basis. And I will be including 
links to new sites as they become of value to you. There are literally hundreds if not 
thousands of shows out there seeking guests, and I will show you how to find them with the 
least amount of effort involved. 

Part 05 Is the show a good fit for you

In this section I talk about making sure you do shows that are a good fit for you. And I 
address not only doing shows with topics that fit your message but also doing shows that 
have a good reach or following. In the beginning you may do every show that will take you, 
but eventually you will want to get selective and only do shows with large loyal 
followings so that you get the maximum result out of the time you spend on that show. 

Part 06 Making the pitch 

Here I share my pitch email with people and discuss what I think makes a good pitch 
message especially for hosts and producers of these shows. I am hardly ever turned down, 
and in most cases I can find at least one person in my circle to refer when I do. 



Part 07 Getting them to ask you 

In this section i share what I've learned about relationship marketing and apply it to 
getting asked to do interviews for blogs, podcasts, radio shows, etc. My first couple of 
appearances came after engaging in blog commenting and connecting with the host by sharing 
their content and communicating directly by email. You can use these same techniques for 
any kind of online favor including interviews. And people make it so easy by including 
that they are hosts and of what show in their social media and blog descriptions. 

Part 08 preparing for the interview 

Here I talk about being ready to do the interview. This section is broken down into two 
parts. There are the technical suggestions about doing a phone, skype, or google hangout 
based interview. Then there are the personal aspects of just having a conversation with 
another person. 

Part 09 the interview itself 

Here I talk more about being in the moment and focusing on the interview. I share about 
how you want to listen as much as talk. but mainly i cover how even a bad show can have 
good results. There is quite a bit of inspirational material in here including a 
description of my first ever radio appearance. It is a perfect example of what I am 
sharing in this section. I also talk about knowing yourself and factoring that into what 
length and format shows you want to be a part of. 

Part 10 after the show 

Here I talk about one of the most important parts of the whole process. That being how 
well you promote your time on the show after it is over. Naturally, you want to check in 
with the host and find out how well you did. This section covers all the ways that I 
promote my interviews after the show is over. I have a few unique ones, and I'm always 
looking for new places and ways to get the word out. As I have told people hundreds of 
time if you want to get more opportunities to share your story and spread your name then 
you need to prove you can put buts in the seats or faces behind the screens. 

Part 11 conclusion 

Here I wrap up and talk about the face book group. I let it be known that I really want 
you to succeed and will work with you as much as possible through our online community. 
And I promise the listener that if I come up with new material or improve the course in 
any way that they will receive the updated materials free of charge. We all have to make a 
living, but I'm much more about helping people chase their dream and become successful. 

If you have any further questions, feel free to call or text me at 979-215-1770. and you 
can always email me at justask@theblindblogger.net  I look forward to being part of your 
journey. I hope to be partly responsible for creating many new rock stars in the online 
world. 

Thanks and take care, Max Ivey, the blind blogger 
www.theblindblogger.net 



twitter @maxwellivey 

skype mister.midway


